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27.5.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 27.5.22 
 

We are now at the end of the first half of the Summer Term, and the children are 
definitely ready for a holiday!  There is much to be proud of in terms of resilience, 
perseverance and so much progress made by children in all parts of the school in so 
many ways. 
 
Today, we had a lovely Jubilee assembly and then at lunchtime, we had our outdoor 
lunch with ice cream for dessert.  It was the first time we had an event like this since 
2019, and it really felt brilliant to have all of the staff and children out on the field 
together.  Mr Tull took lots of photos and we will be getting those uploaded ASAP to 
the ‘News and Events’ section of the school website. 
 
The children return to school on Monday 6th June, and we have a busy and varied 
half-term awaiting us.  We wish you a happy half-term break and thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


